CONOR MITCHELL, DECEASED

9" October 2003

Brian Herron telephoned me this morning. He had received the copy of the letter I
sent to Peter Walby and Dr Humphrey. He said that he too had noted a gap in the
notes. However he had sent all that he had in his possession to Dr Sumner. I said that
Mr Walby and Dr Humphrey would have to respond to my letter and I would send

him a copy of their response in due course.
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